[image: ]


Make Some Noise For People Living With PSP & CBD
Email template




Dear *add in name(s)*,

I am a keen supporter for the charity PSPA, who provide support and information for people living with rare brain conditions called Progressive Supranuclear Palsy (PSP) and Corticobasal Degeneration (CBD).

*Add in personal reason for supporting PSPA *

This week PSPA confirmed they are one of 60 charities being supported by the 2021 Global’s Make Some Noise campaign.

This campaign is a fantastic opportunity for the small charity to raise awareness of PSP & CBD wide and far on 8 October – Global’s Make Some Noise Day. But they need our help.

Could you help PSPA to Make Some Noise for the 10,000 people living with PSP & CBD in the UK?

To help all you need to do is forward this email onto five or more of your friends and family. Or share PSPA’s social media posts across onto your own Facebook, Twitter or Instagram profile.

You can find PSPA on Facebook @PSPAssociation Twitter @PSPAssociation or on Instagram @teampspa

More information about what PSPA are doing on 8 October and how you can help, can be found here: https://pspassociation.org.uk/news/make-some-noise-for-people-living-with-psp-cbd/ 
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Thank you for your support!

Best Wishes,
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